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Watts Remy

From: Julie Kisic <jkisic@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 7:48 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO to SB-46

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing in complete opposition to SB-46. Here in Deschutes County we have been petitioning our Commissioners to 
develop and adopt a grading ordinance. This has been a difficult task as the voices  of Oregon residents doesn’t ring as 
loudly as those of Developers and their lawyers. It had always been our hope that we would at least the State to 
intervene should development turn into surface mining levels.  Indeed the state has had to do this several times in 
Deschutes County in just the last few years. This bill would remove all rights and protection for residents of Oregon 
especially for those counties without grading ordinances. Please represent the voters of Oregon and not the special 
interest groups! 
 
Best Regards, 
Julie Kisic 
19410 Comanche Circle 
Bend, OR 97702 


